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Hello,  

 

I am an Oregon resident who relies on OregonFlora regularly in both my personal 

and professional capacity. The importance of maintaining a high-quality database like 

OregonFlora, particularly in light of the extinction crisis, cannot be overstated. Please 

pass this bill to ensure OregonFlora can operate in perpetuity for the benefit of all 

Oregonians.  

 

Thank you for considering this comment!  


